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Dear Commissioners:

If, and only if, some police officer is “in a clear and present danger of
death (Or, great bodily harm)”, if the application of a “Choke Hold” is
forbidden, the the only effective means of protecting the officer's life is  for
that officer to put two rounds into the head (Or, at the least. through the
spine or into “the center of body mass”) of the attacking thug.

Hollow point rounds are highly recommended as they are far less likely to
pass through the exploded heads or carcasses of criminals and injure or
kill innocent others.

Thereafter and if there is any doubt as to the propriety of such officers’
action, then a full “due process of law” trial will determine that – But NO
sanctions are constitutionally allowed against any such officer(s) without
such a "full due process of law" hearing.

Here, I must note that (As an employee of Wisconsin's Department Of
Corrections i have taken resisting, convicted, criminals into physical
custody without any (Even non-lethal) weapons. (I used "Bar Locks" and
"Pain Compliance" to do so. However, that procedure may not be effective
with such as are using PCP or other like drugs.)

                                       Most exactly yours,
                                                                James Pawlak
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